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Subject: Application of the REACH regulation No. 1907/2006 
 
 
 

 
As regards the application of the REACH regulation (decision of the European 
Parliament No. 1907/2006) concerning the registration, evaluation, permission and 
limitations of chemical substances, we have the pleasure to inform you, that our 
company SILROC CZ, a.s. is not manufacturing chemical substances or any other 
chemical product.  
 
We are buying all our raw materials from prestigious suppliers located inside the EU.  
Our suppliers have confirmed to us the conformity of all the raw materials provided to 
us with REACH.  
 
With this document SILROC CZ, a.s. declares all raw materials used in our products 
do not contain any of the substances specified in the list of SVHC (currently 
containing 174 substances as of July 7th 2017) in amounts higher than 0,1%.  
 
To our current knowledge, all our products are in compliance with the conditions of 
restrictions of REACH Annex XVII. 
 
 

SILROC CZ, a.s. 


